


Commissioner Jewell explained how running a business such as a 
bowling alley is not a function of County government and they 
are not interested in competing with local businesses. 

Chairman Berndt said an inspection has already been done on the 
roof and it was determined a new one is needed which will cost 
approximately $50,000.00. Mr. Erickson said they would like to 
have other inspections done such as electrical, etc. to make 
sure it's safe prior to entering into a lease agreement. 

Chairman Berndt expressed concerns of what would happen if the 
County were to lease the building and the business were to fail. 

The Board said they would allow the group 6 weeks to do an 
evaluation and come back with a proposal by January 30th • The 
proposal should include how their plan would assist in meeting 
the goals of the County. It was noted that the County would have 
no responsibility with running the business and if they were to 
need the facility back sooner than the end of the lease, they 
could do so with proper notice, etc. Another condition the 
Board would like to see included is having control over the 
parking around the building during the annual Labor Day weekend 
Fair/Rodeo events. The Board agreed to not get rid of the 
equipment inside the building until they meet with the 
representatives sometime before the end of January. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 
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